
   APPENDIX 4      
 
 
 
 

HASLEMERE TOWN COUNCIL 
   

WEYHILL IN BLOOM 

BACKGROUND 

We have received an email from Weyhill in Bloom asking for permission to introduce a small garden 
consisting of two or three pots immediately outside the school gates of the infant School, on Lion Green 
(see photo below). 
 

 
 
Weyhill in Bloom have an organisation lined up who have expressed interest in buying the containers, 
which would be placed right up against the fence. One at either end with one in the middle.  
There would be a planted border coming out no more than a couple of foot surrounding them. The 
community would buy the plants for this piece of land and the school children would maintain it during 
school days, with the community coming together to look after / water it during school holidays.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:  To give Weyhill in Bloom approval to place the planters where indicated on the 
understanding the Council is not agreeing to contribute financially towards the maintenance of the 
scheme. 


